
07/10/2020 

MRS Katherine Bateman 
- 38 Kooloora AVE 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
katherinebateman@yahoo.com 

RE: DA2020/1180 - 2 / 25 Charles Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

We object to this application on the grounds that the proposed additions will intrude on our 
privacy; providing a direct view into two rear bedrooms on our property. Additionally, it will 
block light and direct sunlight to our property. The height of the proposed addition will exceed 
the 8.5m height limit, due to the existing height of the building within the R2 zoning and should 
not go ahead. 

Sent: 7/10/2020 2:39:26 AM
Subject: Online Submission


